NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Tolar will hold a public hearing on July 19, 2021 at 6:15 P.M. to receive
comments for a request of zoning change, replat, and subdivision of property
known as .0663 acre tract of the Rachel Story, from Rural Residential (RR) to
Single Family Residential (6000sf) (R6). Meeting will be at Tolar City Hall located
at 8712 W. Hwy 377.

For questions contact Michelle Burdette at 254-835-4390 ext. 103.



